
Silverthread Outdoor Recreation Club 
Club Minutes 

 

 

November 20, 2012--South Fork Community Center 

 

 

23 club members were present for the Pot Luck meal and club meeting.  

George called the meeting to order at 6:55 pm.  

Approval of Minutes:Â  George stated that the club minutes for all meetings are posted on the 

Silverthread Club Web Site.Â  Motion made and seconded to approve the minutes for the 

October meeting.Â  Passed  

Financial Report:Â  George reported that Lloyd is out of town and that Bill Longfellow had eye 

surgery yesterday.Â  George gave the financial report; with the club having more expenses than 

income this month.Â  We still have not received the bill for the work on the groomer or repair of 

a spring for the club truck.Â  He stated we also need to purchase fuel for this seasonâ€™s 

grooming.Â  Motion made and passed to accept report.  

Presidentâ€™s Report: Â George stated that the Groomer and drags are ready to go, just 

waiting on snow.Â  We will groom Blow Out this year, so hopefully will get more money.  

Hiking Report:Â  Wayne Moulds reported have been hiking on the non-hunting weeks.Â  He 

hopes will be snowshoeing soon.  

ATV Report:Â  Have not been riding due to Hunting Season.  

Ice Fishing:Â  Dwayne Powers reported they have been Ice Fishing at Road Canyon and plan to 

go again next Wednesday.Â  He stated that they are going to be making repairs at Beaver Lake 

on the dam.  

Old Business:Â  Â Elizabeth gave a report for the club Christmas Party to be held December 

7th.Â  Club members had a choice of the Coffee House, Blue Spruce Lodge or the Shaft.Â  The 

Shaft won.Â  Menu will follow later.Â  It was decided instead of doing exchange gifts this year; 

we will spend the money for canned foods or gloves, clothing items to be donated to La Puente 

in Alamosa or the food banks.  

Dues are due for the STOR club by December 31st.Â  Easiest way to do this is on the CSA web 

site.Â  Dues are $30.00.  

Election of Officers:Â  After much discussion the following people will serve as club officers 

for the next 2 years:  

President:Â Â Â Â Â  George Powell 

Secretary:Â Â Â Â Â  Margie Patterson 

Director:Â Â Â Â Â Â Â  Bob Munro 

Director:Â Â Â Â Â Â Â  Jim Patterson  

50/50:Â  Joe DeGrado won the 50/50 drawing.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.  



Â  
Respectfully,  
Elizabeth Baugh, Club Secretary  

 


